## Great Expectations Care Packages

## Donate \$15 to buy gift cards for foster care college students

Several parish groups are working together to create care packages for students in Northern Virginia Community College's Great Expectations program. This program is for students who have aged out of foster care. Most of these students live in group homes, and some are young moms.

Your \$15 donation will help us purchase a gift card to Barnes and Noble bookstores, which are located at each of NVCC's campuses, and we are creating 60 care packages.

You can make your donation using our ParishGiving program. You can also drop off a check at the parish office, but the check must indicate GREAT EXPECTATIONS on the memo line.

For more information, see the parish website or email gss@holyspiritchurch.us

This is a project of our parish Good Samaritan Society.

